New Millside Pre-school

VIOLENCE & AGGRESSION POLICY

At New Millside we make safety for all involved with the pre-school, children, parents/carers, visitors to the setting, students and staff,
a priority.

Staff are entitled to carry out their work without threat of verbal abuse or physical violence.

Any displays of aggression to our staff by a parent or carer, or child will be taken seriously and will be investigated fully, to establish
the appropriate action to take.

Violence or abuse of any description will not be tolerated.

If an act of aggression or violence occurs the following steps may be taken:

Parents/carers to staff

staff remain calm and non-confrontational.

staff to call on a colleague to try to help calm the situation.

if the situation worsens staff must ask the parent/carer to leave the building to calm down.

if they refuse to leave staff remind that it is a pre-school and as such they cannot allow the children or other staff to witness
any aggressive behaviour.

if they do not leave and the situation warrants it, ask another member of staff who is away from the situation to call the
police

the incident will be recorded as soon as possible and within 24 hours, and an investigation will follow to decide on the course
of action to take.

Staff to parents or child
If a parent/carer should experience a member of staff displaying any type of aggressive behaviour they should bring it to the
immediate attention of the Pre-school Manager or deputy and follow our complaints policy and procedure.
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